SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
MAY 17,2010

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held May 17, 2010 at the Velasco Comumunity House.

Attendees: Absent:

Beverly Garrison Dana Glenn
Mary Damell

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirmung

Carol Rangel

Martha Sue Westbrook

Mary Talbert
Larry Fransher
The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for April 19th. On motion by Carol Rangel,
seconded by Mary Talbert, the minutes for April were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Damell stated that 14 seniors went to the Debra Duncan show in Houston on

April 30™ to promote the Blessing of the Fleet. She further stated that local bus service for the area is scheduled
to begin June 1. We may want to consider a special presentation on this bus service in August at our special

program meeting.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Today’s program was a real success. Everyone seemed to enjoy it. Discussion was
had regarding the picnic to be held at our June event. Since three of our members will be absent, Martha Sue

will be acting as Chairman and Mary Talbert will record the minutes. All will assist Carol in lining up food and
entertainment for the event.

DAY TRIPS; The trip to Newman’s Castle was enjoyed by all. Mary Damell is looking in a day trip to
Galveston with lunch at the Rain Forest and perhaps a visit to Moody Gardens or a tour of the area.

BINGO: July will be the next Bingo cvent,
GAME DAY: There will be no game day in June as the Picnic in the Park will be held instead.
FOOD: No report.

PHONE: Martha Sue will handle arranging for phone duties for the month of June since Dana and Beverly will
be traveling..

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned
Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



